
January 10, 1964 
A3 

Mr. William P. Kelly 
Chief of Police 
Charleston Police Department 
Charleston, South Carolina 

Pear Chief Kelly: 

I regret that we do not have available at this time 
any photographs or printed material relative to the 
assassination of President Kennedy. 

We have, of course, furnished copies of our investi-
gation to our State Attorney General and the special 
commission appointed by President Johnson. The re-
maining copies we have must he retained for this 
Department's files. 

Very truly yours. 

J. A. Curry 
Chief of Polies 
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